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The KLMR(AM); Fac. ID No. 174 has been off the air since July 23rd, 2022 and is currently silent.   

 

An Asset Purchase Agreement was signed on December 16th, 2022 to purchase the assets and licenses 
from 25-7 Media, Inc. for KLMR AM and KLMR FM by Riverside Communications, LLC.   The Assignment 
Authorization was issued by the FCC on February 21st, 2023.  The Asset Purchase Agreement, sale and 
transfer of ownership was executed on March 1st, 2023. 

 

Riverside Communications, LLC is currently working to bring the stations on air in the 2nd Quarter of 
2023.  Since the station is currently silent, there has been no activity towards addressing community or 
area Issues/Programming for the 1st Quarter of 2023.  


